March 30, 1986

George Gingery

2837 North Ave. #i61
Grand Junction, Coilo.
Dear Sir:

I am happy that you will be able to attend cur MAA Spring

Meeting in Grand Junction. I have sent vour proposals for
presentations to our Program Co-Chairs at Mesa Coliege,
Professors Ed Hawkins and Caril Kerns. I have asked them to

contact you, but, to save time, you might contact them at the
Coilege.

I look forward to meeting you.

Sincerely,

Dr. David Ballew, Head
Department of Mathematics
and Computer Science

cer  Ed Hawkins
Carl Kerns



